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2205.	Mr M H Redelinghuys (DA) to ask the Minister of Police:
(1)	Was any (a) company and/or (b) nonprofit organisation awarded a contract as part of the implementation of the We Are One Humanity Anti-Xenophobia campaign in 2015; if not, what is the position in this regard; if so, (i) what was the value of each tender awarded, (ii) when was each tender approved and (iii) were proper procurement procedures followed in each case;
(2)	(a) what were the (i) objectives and (ii) measurable outcomes of the specified campaign and (b) have the specified objectives been achieved?
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REPLY:
The information is still being collated as some documents were in the custody of other entities which will soon be made available to you with all the details. 

